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Welcome to the 2018 – 2019 

Cypress Head Men’s Golf Association 

 

MGA – Presidents Message 2018-2019 

 

Greetings to all our members.  It is de-ja-vu all over again.  I 

would like to extend a very special thank you to our committee 

members and volunteers who put in a lot of time and effort to keep 

our Cypress Head Mens Golf Association so successful.  Without 

their hard work and dedication, we could not exist. 

 

This handbook is a valuable resource of information.  You will 

find our Tournament schedule, Membership roster, various 

committees and the by-laws of our organization.  Our MGA 

website is an excellent source of up to date information and 

tournament results.  You will also find the dates of our golf 

luncheons which are free to our members.  Another perk for being 

a member of the MGA. 

 

This year let us all try to keep up the pace of play and also play 

within the rules of golf so that our rounds are enjoyable for 

everyone. 

 

Should anyone of you have a suggestion to improve our 

organization please bring it to either myself or one of our board 

members so that we can discuss your idea. We are always looking 

for new volunteers to fill the various committees to help spread out 

the work of our volunteers and make it more enjoyable for all. 

                                                                                          

I wish you all much success on the golf course and hopefully a fun 

filled year.  Thank you again for the privilege of serving you as 

your president. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jack Nedorostek 

President - Cypress Head Mens Golf Association    


